
 
 

 

 

ACODE Executive Officer Report – November 2014 ACODE 66 

The invoices for membership for 2015 have been issued and funds are beginning to be received from 

these. Please see me if you have not received these for approval. 

Please report any changes to membership/alternate for updating.  

We welcome back The University of Western Australia and Notre Dame. Unfortunately we have lost 

Torrens University for 2015, but we have had interest from Tabor Adelaide in joining us as a paid 

affiliate as well as a couple of other institutions that I am following up with. 

The Annual report has been distributed to all universities and I do have some extra copies available 

at ACODE 66.  

The Executive have met twice since ACODE 65 online and have also had a face to face meeting prior 

to this to discuss a few relatively important matters which will be highlighted in the Presidents 

report. 

The latest analytics say the new website is now viewed by many more visitors which is very exciting 

news and we are also attracting some Twitter followers.  

The Working group for the Learning Technologies Leadership Institute is well into planning for next 

year’s conference, more of this in the Presidents report. The save the date postcards have been 

distributed today. Please make sure that the date is saved in your diary and please think about any 

possible candidates from your area that you wish to have this valuable personal development 

experience. 

Karen Halley 

Executive Officer  
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